

DHMH

Maryland Department of Health and Mental Hygiene

Office of Health Care Quality

Spring Grove Center • Bland Bryant Building 55 Wade Avenue • Catonsville, Maryland 21228-4663

Martin O'Malley, Governor - Anthony G. Brown, Lt. Governor - Joshua M. Sharfstein M.D., Secretary

MEMORANDUM

FROM:

Nancy Grimm, RN, Esq., Director

Office of Health Care Quality

TO:

ALL RESIDENTIAL SERVICE AGENCY PROVIDERS

DATE:

December 6, 2011

RE:

RSA Training

The Office of Health Care Quality is happy to announce that the new Residential Service Agency regulations were published in the Maryland Registry on October 7, 2011, and they will be effective on May 1, 2012. Trainings will focus on what is new and different in the Residential Service Agency regulations. We will also allow time for questions and answers related to the new regulations.

Trainings will be offered at various locations around the State. All trainings will be scheduled from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. The next trainings will be held at the following locations:

- December 14, 2011 canceled due to scheduling conflicts
- January 11, 2012 Southern Maryland Hospital, Main Conference Room-7503 Surratts Road, Clinton, MD 20735
- February 15, 2012 Adventist Home Health, Conference Room-12041 Bournefield Way, Suite B
 Silver Spring, Maryland 20904
- March 14, 2012-Eastern Shore Area Health, Education Center-814 Chesapeake Drive Cambridge, Maryland 21613

Please note, that an additional training will take place in Western Maryland on April 11, 2012. The location is currently being finalized.

Attendance is not mandatory but is strongly encouraged. If you have any questions, please contact Elaine Horsey at 410 402 8267.

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY:

If the local jurisdiction School system opens two (2) hours late or if the system is closed-the meeting is canceled.